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MR Paul White
67 Wyuna AVE
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2024/0375 - Abbott Road NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I am a patrolling surf lifesaving member of South Curl Curl SLC and I completely support the
expansion and increase in operating hours of the cafe (The Beach Eatery). The venue is an
important part of the community and creates a neighbourhood centre, attracting families and
other groups to the beach. This has well known knock on increase in physical and mental
health wellbeing.




